

# 2018-11-08 - Fedora Tech Meeting

## Time/Place

This meeting is a hybrid teleconference and slack chat. Anyone is welcome to join...here's the info:

- Time: 11:00am Eastern Daylight Time US (UTC-4)
- Audio/Video Conference Link: <https://duraspace.zoom.us/my/fedora>
  - Dial-in:
    - +1 408 638 0968
    - +1 646 876 9923
    - +1 669 900 6833
  - Meeting ID:
    - 812 835 3771
- Join [fedora-project.slack.com](https://fedora-project.slack.com) on the "tech" channel

## Attendees

1. [Danny Bernstein](#)
2. [Peter Eichman](#)
3. [Jared Whiklo](#)
4. [Ben Pennell](#)
5. [James Silas Creel](#)
6. [Jon Roby](#) ★
7. [Bethany Seeger](#)

## Agenda

1. Announcements
2. Release candidate
  - a. [Tickets](#) and [Pull Requests](#)
  - b. [CTS](#)
  - c. [Testing](#)
  - d. Documentation
3. Ecosystem tools:
  - a. Camel Toolbox
  - b. Java Client
  - c. Import Export
4. <your agenda item here>
5. Please squash a bug!

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
-----	---------	------	---------	---------	-----	----------	----------	----------	--------	------------

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

6. Tickets resolved this week:

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
-----	---------	------	---------	---------	-----	----------	----------	----------	--------	------------

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

7. Tickets created this week:

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
-----	---------	------	---------	---------	-----	----------	----------	----------	--------	------------

---

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

---

## Minutes

Focus this week is on testing 5.0 RC/CTS bugs for anyone who's available

Open issues on CTS <https://github.com/fcrepo/Fedora-API-Test-Suite/issues?q=is%3Aissue+is%3Aopen+label%3Arequired-for-5.0.0>

[James Silas Creel](#) will attempt FCREPO-2933

[Peter Eichman](#) can help on some bugs next week after fixing a terrible web application

Me ([Jon Roby](#)) will help when I fix my VM so everything compiles

Thank you everyone for all the hard work on this RC

Finished early as only 5 were in the meeting ([Danny Bernstein](#) [Peter Eichman](#) [Bethany Seeger](#) [James Silas Creel](#) [Jon Roby](#) ).

## Actions

- [Danny Bernstein](#) to write short technical summary for the [newsletter](#)